
 
Sent: 04 May 2020  
Subject: Third session of the Forum on Human Rights, Democracy and Rule of Law 
 

Dear Madam/Sir,  

 

Following your Note Verbale of 3 March 2020, inviting Member States to participate in the 

third session of the Forum on Human Rights, Democracy and the Rule of Law, to be held in 

Geneva from 26 to 27 November 2020, and to share their views on the topics to be discussed 

during this session, we have the pleasure to suggest “Using Cyberjustice to increase 

accessibility to justice” as a topic; given the expertise and experience our national courts 

developed in this field, also in the context of the pandemic crisis, a representative of these 

courts is available to offer a presentation, as speaker on this topic.  

 

Best regards, 
 
 
Catrinel Brumar 

Minister Counsellor 
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